
WE ARE HERE FOR YOU

Despite  this pandemic we have been
able to continue to help those in

need. We've seen more people than
ever before and we're keeping up

with it.

For over 60 years MWFP is known for finding hope, help and encouragement in challenging situations. We are

continuing to serve those in need using a modified drive up distribution process. Our current distribution

hours are Wednesday, 12-2 p.m., Friday 1-4 p.m. at Marie’s West pantry and Saturday 8:30 a.m – 11 at Marie’s

East pantry.  To protect you and our volunteers from COVID-19 we ask to limit the number of people in your

vehicle and have your trunks or hatchbacks clear so we can load your food to be compliant with COVID-19

safety procedures.  Home delivery will continue to the most vulnerable home-bound seniors partnering with

Senior Services Associates. We cannot do this without the help of our community and our wonderful volunteer

crew. I hope you and your families are staying safe and healthy and our world remains focused on social

distancing and self-isolation for the sake of everyone across the globe and in our community.Thank you for

your continued support!

Diane Renner, Executive Director

NEW PARTNERSHIPS

We have partnered with the Relief

Coalition to help support those who

found themselves unemployed. 

We are thankful for our

dedicated and committed

volunteers.

MOVING FORWARD

Currently we are unable to accept

food donations. Please consider

monetary donations to help us

provide food for those in need.

NEWSLETTER

LETTER FROM THE DIRECTOR

marieswilkinsonfoodpantry.org(630) 897- 5431 @mariespantry

THANK YOU TO OUR

VOLUNTEERS!

DURING PANDEMIC

In March, we served an average

of 1,019 people per week

In April, we served an average

of 2,491 people per week


